% MOUNTAINS OF THE MOON UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

URGENTLY REVIEWED MEMO

TO: STAFF, STUDENTS AND STAKEHOLDERS

From: Deputy Vice Chancellor Academic Affairs and Outreach

Date: 22/12/2023

SUBJECT: SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

DUE TO URGENT AND UNAVOIDABLE
CIRCUMSTANCES,  THE  UNIVERSITY
COUNCIL HAS ADVISED MANAGEMENT
TO POSTPONE THE  15™STUDENT
GRADUATION DAY FROM FRIDAY 19™
JANUARY 2024 TO FRIDAY 23%° FEBRUARY
2024

ALL INCONVENIENCES CAUSED ARE




